
April 24, 2020

To,
The Manager
Dept. of Corporate Services
Bombay Stock Exchange Ltd.
25th Floor, P.J. Towers, Dalal Street,
Mumbai - 400001

Sub: Intimation under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure
Requirements) Regulations, 2015('Listing Regulations')- COVID-19 compliance

Script Code: 542862

Dear Sir,

Pursuant to regulation 30 of Listing Regulations, we wish to inform you that in terms of Order 
issued by Government of India/State Government/Local Administration for containment of 
COVID-19 in the country, directing lock down in the entire country/cities w.e.f. 23rd March, 
2020, and in compliance of the same Manufacturing activities of the Company were shut 
down at below manufacturing facilities

1. Village: Mota Borasara, Kim, Taluka: Mangrol, Dist.: Surat, 

2. Village: Karanj, Limodara Patiya, Taluka: Mandvi, Dist.: Surat

3. Village: Mahuvej (Kosamba) Taluka: Mangrol, Dist.: Surat and 

4. Village: Sachin, Dist. Surat, Gujarat, 

AND administrative works at Surat Offices

w.e.f. 23rd March, 2020 to till 25th March, 2020. The same was further extended till 14th 
April, 2020. The same was again further extended till 3rd May, 2020. The duration of this 
shut down will depend upon directions to be further issued by the respective government 
authorities in this regard.

However, Government declared detailed agenda for hotspot areas and partial withdrawal of 
lockdown period after 20th April, 2020. Accordingly, the management has decided to extend 
the shutdown period for Surat offices till 3rd May, 2020. However, the manufacturing plants 
operations will partially be resumed from Monday, 27th April, 2020 in compliance with 
guidelines issued by the Government.

Further, the Company has also implemented Work from Home for all its employees to the 
extent possible, as per COVID guidelines. The production shut down as above of the 
manufacturing facilities of the Company will have financial impact which is not ascertainable 
at this stage.



Further updates will be communicated to you in due course. This is for your information and 
records.

Thanking you.

For, Shahlon Silk Industries Limited

Sd/-
Hitesh Garmora
Company Secretary


